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January 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Educational Visit – Year 2  13th June 2019 
 
We are writing to share with you an exciting trip we have planned for the Summer term which 

will really inspire your child.  We are writing to give you early notice. 

 

Educational Trip Marwell Zoo 13.6.2019 
 

On Thursday 13th June we are planning a visit to Marwell Zoological Park for an African 

adventure.  This is part of our topic and we will be focusing on the different animals that 

Marwell have. The day will provide additional opportunities as Marwell’s educational team will 

be teaching us all about how the animals have adapted to their environment in order to survive 

through a hands-on workshop .The cost of the trip is £18.00 per child and this covers the cost 

of entry to the park, education centre and the coach.    Payment for Marwell Zoo needs to be 

completed by 5th April 2019. 

 

This trip is a fantastic and valuable opportunity for the children to have hands on and inspiring 

experiences which bring to life their learning, and as a team we are really excited about the 

learning outcomes they will bring! 

 

Please be aware that if we do not have the funds to cover the cost for these trips by 

5th April they will have to be cancelled and any payments already made will be refunded.  

Please also note that we are not able to give refunds once we have confirmed the booking as 

the money will already be spent on coaches and entry fees.  

 

Please return the permission slip below or collect one at the office. Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 2 Team 
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  Marwell Zoological Park  –  Thursday 13th June 2019 

 

 

Permission Slip & Lunch Request 

  

I give permission for _______________________________(child’s name)                                                         

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the educational visits to Marwell Zoo. 

 

 Signed Parent/Guardian____________________________________ Date:__________ 

 

 

          I enclose the cost of the trips £18.00  (CHEQUE made payable to HCC please) 

 

 I enclose the cost of the trips £18.00 (CASH) 

 

 I will pay online 
    

            

Please note payment can be made online via our website www.cupernhaminfant.com (Parent Section). 

Full payment must be made by 5th April 2019. 

 

 

School Lunches  

 
If you would like us to supply a packed lunch for your child on their educational visit please tick the 

appropriate box below.  (The school packed lunches usually consist of a savoury filled bread roll, 

fruit, and a pudding). Please make sure they bring a water bottle. 

 

I would like the school to supply a packed lunch for my child on this educational visit, 

with a cheese roll. 

 

I would like the school to supply a packed lunch for my child on this educational visit, 

with a ham roll. 

 

   

I will be supplying a packed lunch for my child and do not require a school packed 

lunch. 
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